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2 March 2017                                  


TOWN OF NEWBURGH

PLANNING BOARD

TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS

PROJECT:



LAKESIDE SENIOR HOUSING






PROJECT NO.:


2016-19
PROJECT LOCATION:

SECTION 86, BLOCK 1, LOT 39.22 & 39.23
REVIEW DATE:


24 FEBRUARY 2017


MEETING DATE:


2 MARCH 2017
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE:
MEDENBACH AND EGGERS
1. Proposed Emergency Access drive to the site appears to encroach within the 100ft regulated adjacent area for NYSDEC Wetland NB-21.  NYSDEC permit for this will be required.
2. A drainage report, which will become a component of an SWPPP has been provided and is under review by this office.
3. Hydrant location and building location should be reviewed by Code Compliant office.
4. City of Newburgh Flow Acceptance letter will be required prior to any approvals being granted.  
Applicants should provide a report on proposed hydraulic loading from the site to Jim Osborne for submission to the City of Newburgh for acceptance.

5. A six inch water main is identified.  Design of the water main including a flow of pressure analysis and sprinkler requirements should be provided to assure a six inch water main is adequate to supply potable and fire flow waters for the use and building type.
6. The Planning Board should note that 25 foot high light poles are proposed for the majority of the site.  Shielded LED fixtures are proposed. Lighting levels appear appropriate for the size of the parking areas with no fugitive light shed identified crossing property lines.
7. Standard Town of Newburgh water and sewer service notes must be added to the plans.
8. Town of Newburgh requires restrained joint pipe, rather than thrust blocks be utilized.  Restrained joint pipe schedule should be added to the plans and information pertaining to concrete thrust box should be removed as appropriate.
9. Water main service lines to each of the buildings should be evaluated such that when fire sprinkler lines are shut down potable water to the building is shut down.
10. Future submissions should contain a design report for the sanitary sewer pump station along with engineering details being provided.
11. Typical drop curb detail should identify 18 inch minimum for the drop curb portion.  Portion of the site contain drop curbs in excess of 18 inches identified in detail.
12. Typical bio retention detail should specify planting soil media required. 
Respectfully submitted,

McGoey, Hauser and Edsall

Consulting Engineers, D.P.C.

_________________________ 

Patrick J. Hines
Principal
PJH/kbw  
•  Regional Office  •  111 Wheatfield Drive  •  Suite 1  •  Milford, Pennsylvania  18337  •  570-296-2765  •
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